
Executive Board Meeting 
6-6-17 

The meeting was called to order by President, Joyce DeYoung at 1:30 p.m.  

Present: Brenda Armenia, Sue Wells, Joyce DeYoung, and Janice Mihora 
Absent: Alex Anna  

Joyce DeYoung provided the agenda. 

The minutes from 5-9-17 were approved.  

Sue gave the treasurer’s report.  Available funds are $8,063.39.  

It was suggested that we purchase a divot tool for all members.  Possibly as an end of 
year gift or Member/Member tournament tee prize. 

HOLE-IN-ONE 
It was agreed that all hole-in-one money be given to Carole Ericksen who will turn in 
to Sue.  Sue will report as a separate line item.  Carole will keep the list of who are 
eligible. 

HOME & HOME 
• Brenda reported that committee members are: Lee Rinke, Marlyce Myka, 

Bonnie Stark, Mary Snowden, Joanne Garcia, and Cheryl Reddy.   
• So far, sign up have; 21 SBR, 24 Mountain View, and 18 HOA1. 

SHIRTS 
Sue reported that the were shipped on 6-2-17 

CALENDAR MEETING 
Alex will attend the meeting on June 21st. 

CATALINA CUP 
Joyce reported she requested to join and we may be able to send a team. 

AWGA ONLINE PAYMENTS 
It was agreed to begin on-line payments through AWGA.  There is no cost to us.  Once 
we are all set, Janice will notify the membership. 

9’ERS 



Joyce will contact Ardie Rossi to see if they want to play with us on June 27th.  Oreo 
cookie will be the game and we will have closest to the pin. 

COURSE UPDATES 
August 1 and 8 will be big plug aeration.  We will move Queen of Swing and State 
Medallion to August 15th. Janice will send an email to the membership. 

MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
Next meeting will be August 29th after golf.  Janice will send an email to the 
membership. 

• It was suggested that if we have 2 day tournaments (Club Championship and 
President’s Cup) to have them in the same week.  We will vote on it at the next 
meeting. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Janice Mihora 
Secretary 


